
I-270 near Mississippi River in Madison 
County To Have Intermittent Lane 
Closures
September 10 2022 7:45 AM

 

GRANITE CITY – The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) announces 
intermittent lane closures on I-270 between IL 3 and Riverview Dr. in Missouri, 
beginning on Monday, September 12, 2022, weather permitting. Lane restrictions for 
Eastbound I-270 will be between the hours of 8:00 am and 3:00 pm while the lane 



restrictions for Westbound I-270 will be between the hours of 9:00 am and 3:00 pm. 
One lane will remain open in each direction at all times. This work is needed to inspect 
the bridge deck and will be completed by Friday, September 23.

Motorists should expect delays and allow extra time for trips through this area. Motorist 
should consider alternate routes to avoid the work area if feasible. Drivers are urged to 
pay close attention to changed conditions and signs in the work zones, obey the posted 
speed limits, refrain from using mobile devices and be alert for workers and equipment.

For IDOT District 8 updates, follow us on Twitter at  or view area @IDOTDistrict8
construction details on IDOT’s traveler information map on www.gettingaroundillinois.
com/

http://www.gettingaroundillinois.com/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
http://www.gettingaroundillinois.com/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

